
 

NOTICE OF RE-OPENING: LIBRARY AFTER REPAIR WORK 

Dear Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that the BNHS Library will officially re-open from 10.07.2025 

after the completion of essential repair work. We are excited to welcome you back. The library 

will resume its regular hours of operation: 

 

Monday to Friday: 9.30 am To 5.30 pm 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused during the repair period and appreciate your 

patience and understanding. We look forward to seeing you back at the library! 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Director 

BNHS  

 


